
 

 
1st January 2021 

 
SECONDARY PHASE PUPILS 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
I wrote to you prior to the Christmas holiday to inform you of our planned re-opening 
procedures for January. As expected, things have changed over the holiday and it has been 
announced that pupils will not be returning to face to face teaching until Monday January 
11th 2021. 
 
Our timetable for reopening is shown below:- 
 

Monday 4th January 2021 INSET (School is closed to all pupils) 

Tuesday 5th January2021 Preparation Day (School is closed to all pupils) 

Wednesday 6th January 2021 Preparation Day (School is closed to all pupils) 

Thursday 7th January 2021 • Remote learning for all pupils. 
 Form tutors will be online to check pupils 
in between 8,30-8.55 and all teaching staff 
will be online for their timetabled lessons.  
Pupils should follow their timetable and 
ensure all work is completed. 
 

• Vulnerable pupils will be invited into school 
and children of Key Worker families can be 
booked in to attend on this day by phoning 
the school on Monday 4th January. 

Friday 8th January  • Remote learning for all pupils. 
 Form tutors will be online to check pupils 
in between 8,30-8.55 and all teaching staff 
will be online for their timetabled lessons.  
Pupils should follow their timetable and 
ensure all work is completed. 
 

• Vulnerable pupils will be invited into school 
and children of Key Worker families can be 
booked in to attend on this day by phoning 
the school on Monday 4th January 

Monday 11th January 2021 All pupils return to school as normal. 

 
 
 



 
 
These are the plans as they stand today. If there are any further announcements from 
Welsh Government that affect these plans, I will communicate the relevant information to 
you as soon as possible.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Shaun Clarke 
Headteacher 


